Asheboro Broadcasting Co., Inc.

303 E. Salisbury St.

P. O. Box 309

Asheboro, N. C. 27203 Telephone (919) 625-2187

WCSE

(FM — Stereo)

February 3, 1978

Mr. Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, VA 23225

Dear Mr. Andrews,

This letter will confirm your reception of WGWR, 1260 kilohertz, Asheboro
on Friday, January 29, 1978 at 5:29PM EST.

WGWR operates with 5,000 watts daytime and 500 watts at night. Thank you
for your report.

Sincerely, —
S /

Edward F. Swicegood, II
General Manager WGWR/WCSE



